
HOLY NAME  
C A T H O L I C  C H U R C H  
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R E C T O R Y  
 Father Chad Arnold ............................. Pastor 

 Fr. Chad e-mail . frchadarnold@gmail.com 

 Diana Howard ................... Parish Secretary 

 Diana e-mail ..... d.howard878@gmail.com 

 Phone .................................. (620) 251-0475 

 Website  www.holynamecoffeyville.org 
 

H O L Y  N A M E  S C H O O L :   
P R E S C H O O L  -  G R A D E  6  
 Lisa Payne ......................................... Principal 
 Phone .............................................. 251-0480 
 Website wwwholynamecoffeyville.org/school.  
 

M I N I S T R I E S  
 Altar Society, Kelli Allen 620-820-3829 

 Vice President: Terri Graybill 620-251-4063 

 Knights of Columbus,  

 Paul Benning 620-688-1723 

   Stewardship, Jerilyn Knox 918-798-4336  

 Director of Religious Education, 

 Sister Janelle A. Brittain 251-0475 

 Sisters of St. Joseph Convent  251-1511 

 Religious Articles, Rene Decker      251-1107                

 CYM, Jamie Armstrong 620-870-8385  

 Hispanic Ministry, Mary Schlecht    251-6501 

    Music Ministry, Sandy Benning 

                                              620-688-1722 

 Prayer Chain, Rita Rinkenbaugh      251-4045 
 

M A S S  S C H E D U L E  
 Weekend  Saturday 5:30 pm;  
  Sunday 8:00 & 10:00 am 
 Weekday      Tuesday 6:30 pm;  
                     Wednesday-Friday 8:15am;  
 1st Friday     Mass with Benediction following 

 

 

 
I N T E R E S T E D  I N  T H E  F A I T H  

 

  

Inquiry Classes call  
Fr. Chad Arnold at 620-251-0475 or 
Sr. Janelle Brittain at 620-251-1511 
 

 

 
 

Bulletin Deadline:  

Bulletin Notices must be submitted in writing 
or e-mailed no later than Tuesday noon. 

S A C R A M E N T S  
 Confessions: Sat. 4:00-5:00 pm,  

 Weekdays 15 minutes before Mass 

 Infant Baptism: Parents are required to visit with  

Fr. Chad Arnold prior to the baptism. Please contact the  

rectory to set up an appointment. 

 Matrimony: Prospective bride or groom must be a registered 

member of Holy Name Parish. Arrangements must be made at least 

six months in advance. 

Welcome to the Parish Community of 

 Thirty-First Sunday in Ordinary Time October 30, 2016     

http://holynamecoffeyville.org/school


 

 
 
 

Saturday, October 29 

       5:30  pm  †  Elizabeth Stewart       

Sunday, October 30 

       8:00 am       Holy Name Parish Family      

      10:00 am  † Ray Flaharty  

Monday, October 31 

 6:30 pm   † Martin P. Burke 

Tuesday,  November 1 

  8:15 am Holy Name Parish Family 

 6:30 pm   † Gaudiosa & Eddie Acbayan and  
  Josefina Rafal  

Wednesday,  November 2 

       8:15 am    †    L.S. & Evalyn Thomas and  

     Larry Thomas           

Thursday, November 3 

       8:15 am    Special Intention Vacca-Widup Family       
Friday, November 4   

      8:15 am     † Shirley Wishall   

Saturday, November 5 

  5:30 pm  †    Vince Maldonado           

Sunday, November 6 

 8:00 am   Holy Name Parish Family  

     10:00 am   † John R. Tunstall 
 

S T E W A R D S H I P  O F  T R E A S U R E  

 O c t o b e r  2 3 , 2 0 1 6  
Weekly Average Needed .................................. $10,585.00 

Your Gifts to God ................................................... $5,921.16 

Gifts from Children ....................................................... $38.10 

 Please remember Holy Name Church  
and School in your Will. 

 

We are called to be good stewards of our personal 
vocations. St. Paul’s prayer for the Thessalonians in 
therefore ours, too—”that our God may make (us) 
worthy of his calling and powerfully bring to fulfillment 
every good purpose and every effort of faith.” 

Virtus, December 3rd at 8:00 am in the MH 
For more information contact Sr. Janelle   

 

A parishioner has been generous to create a Facebook 
page commemorating the 100th anniversary of the  
dedication of our Church.  If you search Holy Name 100 
years on Facebook, you will find a wonderful collection of 
photos as well as a video of the tremendous fireworks show 
Donnie Hoggatt put on for the parish.  Thanks again to  
everyone for all of their hard work.    
 

Several parishioners have noticed in their tithing  
envelopes that there are no longer envelopes designated 
specifically for the building fund.  Last year, the Finance 
Council and I discussed these envelopes.  The building fund 
envelopes were started at a time when work was being 
done on the Church.  That work was finished, and has been 
payed for, but the building envelopes had  
continued.  Money that had been given towards the building 
fund in recent years has gone towards upkeep of the 
Church.  However, without any specific building project at 
this time, we decided we would alter our  
approach.  Wanting to embrace a deeper philosophy of 
stewardship we decided to discontinue the envelopes specif-
ically labeled building fund.  Those who are  
accustomed to place something in that envelope, we hope 
will generously roll that amount into their weekly giv-
ing.  Those funds are immensely helpful and we can still use 
them.  However in the spirit of stewardship, we wanted to 
reduce the number of 'asks' for contributions and trust in the 
generosity of the weekly collection.  If you have any further 
questions about this, please don't hesitate to call Fr. Chad. 
 

 
 
 

 

     Please Pray For 
  Dawson Drum,  Karolyn Morris, Bill Keene,                                                                                                                  
Patty Moses, Diana Eubanks, Anita Mangan, 
Pamela Mangan, Al Morrey, Marilyn Reese,  
John Koscelny, Joyce Lee, Brooks Ditmore,  
Jimmy Allen, Laurie Wilson, Tracy Mayfield, 

Grace Wawrzynaik, Cooper Sprague, Declan Sprague, 
Mary Kay Jontra, Pat Wilson, Julie Fischer Filby, Sharon 
Muller and all others of our parish who are sick or who are 
in need of our prayers.   

A D V E R T I S E R  O F  T H E  W E E K  

 

Faith and Light 

Holy Name Parish-Coffeyville 

Christian communities of persons with developmental 

disabilities, their family and friends.  

For information, call Rita Rinkenbaugh 

620-251-4045 
 

Please support our advertisers 
Without them this bulletin not be possible! 

Fr. Chad,  

How does one put into words Thank You!!!  

For all you are doing for us: offering Mass, visiting 

the sick, meetings to plan for various occasions, 

100th anniversary of our church building. Greeting 

with a smile, holding the door, caring, very forgiving 

and the list goes on and on. We are grateful you are 

here. May your day today and all days be blessed. 



Trunk-or-Treat will be held 

October 31 from 6:00 PM to 

8:00 PM in the church parking 
lot. You can begin setting up 
your cars between 5:30 and 
6:00. We will be serving hot 
dogs and hot chocolate. There will also be a prize for best 
costume and best trunk decoration. We hope everyone can 
come and enjoy this event, the kids always love it! If you 
have any ideas, or questions please contact:  Amy Ditmore 
620-870-9673 
 
The Fiat Discernment Retreat 
Fiat Ministries is devoted to encouraging young women to 
answer “YES” to the vocation to which God is calling them. 
The Fiat Discernment Retreat is an opportunity for young 
women to ask questions, pray, listen, and open their hearts 
to the Lord’s will. Throughout this weekend of discernment 
participants will receive wisdom through prayer, 
presentations by religious sisters, recreation and fellowship. 
Single women, age 17-26 who are seeking to do God’s 
will, are invited to attend the upcoming Fiat Discernment 
Retreat on December 16-18, 2016, at the Spiritual Life 
Center. The cost of the retreat is $25.00 which includes 
meals, lodging and materials. If you are interested in 
attending or would like more information please contact 
Emily Savage at Savage @stfranciswichita.com. 
Registration is now open online at http://
www.fiatministries.org/fiscernmentretreat. Please register 
by December 5, 2016 
 

Please take a look at the insert found in last weeks 
bulletin. Copies are in the back of church or you may 
stop by the rectory .   
This is a rough draft of the inscriptions that will be made 
in the bronze memorial book for those who gave 
towards the stained glass window project.  The lay-out, 
and the wording at the top may yet be adjusted.  Please 
check your name or the name of your loved one and 
make sure it is spelled correctly.  If it is not, please 
contact the  rectory with the correct 
spelling.  Sometimes it was    difficult to understand the 
request people had written; if a name has been included 
that you did not wish to be included or a name that you 
had written down to be   included but somehow got 
missed, please let the rectory know so that we can 
change it.  Also, in the memorial section, if you notice a 
name has been duplicated, please let us know.  Thank 
you to all who gave so generously to this project, you 
should be receiving a note in the mail soon, updating you 
on the project.  God bless! 
 

Altar Society  

Fall  Festival 

needs 

To donate cakes, cookies and pies for the food line 

please call Sharon Muller at 251-3295 

Fall Festival begins Sunday, November 6 at 9:00 am in 

the gym. Set up will begin 5 pm on Friday, November 

4th. The gym doors will be open Saturday, Nov. 5th,  

from 9 am—2 pm and before 5:30 pm Mass. You may 

drop off items during this time. Please price items  

before you bring them. 

 

Attention Altar Society Circle 2 ladies (or anyone who 

would like to help): November is our month to clean the 

church. It takes about an hour each week and if you would 

like to help, please call Jessica DeTar at 620-515-3821. 

Thank you for helping to keep our church beautiful and 

sparkling clean!  
 

Holy Name Parish has been given a free trial of 
formed.org.  This free trial will last through the month of  
October.  At formed.org, the entire parish has free access to 
religious movies, downloadable books, bible studies and 
other programs.  This is something Fr. Chad has been  
considering getting the parish a subscription for.  Please 
check it out and let Fr. Chad know if this is something you 
think you might like to use often.  Just go to formed.org, user 
name is demo@formed.org and the password is Rosary.  
 

Choir has resumed every Wednesday at 5:30 pm in the 
church. We will be preparing for All Saints, Advent and 
Christmas. We would welcome all to come sing a “Joyful 
Noise” to our Lord. Also looking for those who play instru-
ments to join our group. You know the saying “the more, the 
merrier.” For more info please call Sandy at 688-1722 
 
●Holy Name Catholic School students would like to thank 

the Knights of Columbus for sponsoring the Skate Night on    
October 16th. It was a very enjoyable evening. Thank you 
for a GREAT time. 

 

●Holy Name Catholic School Leadership Council would like 

to thank the Knights of Columbus for organizing the volley-
ball game on Tuesday, October 18th. We had a wonderful 
time playing volleyball. 

 

●On November 1st, Students in grades K – 6 will dress as 

saint and give presentation  

 

●Barnes & Noble Bookfair will be Saturday, November 12, 

2016 at Barnes & Noble at Bradley Fair, 1920 N. Rock 
Road from 9:00 AM - 9:00 PM. New books are key to 
keeping students excited about reading! For every $15.00, 
your student/family can select a book for the library. A 
bookplate with the child's name (or family name) will be 
placed on the inside cover of the book. You can send a 
check to the school by October 30th. Thank you for  
purchasing a book for the library.  

Bulletin Deadlines 
Tuesday, November 15th for November 20th bulletin 
Monday, November 21st for November 27th bulletin  
Remember all Bulletin Notices must be submitted in writing 
or e-mailed no later than noon. 

http://formed.org
http://formed.org
http://formed.org
mailto:demo@formed.org


Prayer for Priests 

Lord God, most holy, 

we approach you in gratitude for your holy  
ordained priesthood. You have called these men to 
be set apart and to shepherd your people, as you 
shepherd your entire church. We pray for them in 
their daily work. Grant to them an increase in  
spiritual gifts and grace, so they may be prepared 
for the tasks at hand. Lead them not into  
temptation and protect them from the grasp of the 
evil one. It is through the sacraments they  
confer that we encounter the divine in a real and  
profound way. May your church never lose sight of 
these, your special sons, and may we, the body of 
Christ, never fail to cherish the gift of their lives, 
which they have freely given to you and your holy 
church. We ask this in the name of Jesus, your Son. 
Amen.  

 

This Week At Holy Name 
Sunday, October 30 

Priesthood Sunday 
12:00 to 8:00 pm   Adoration Church 
2:30 pm La Misa en español en la Iglesia 
  St. Andrew’s en Independence 
Monday, October 31 
10:00 am  Quilters MH 
3:00 pm English Class Level 2 Library 
4:00 pm English Class Level 1 Library 
6 to 8 pm Trunk or Treat 
6:30 pm Vigil All Saints Day Mass  

6:45 pm No Bible Study The Book of  

         Revelation MH 

Tuesday, November 1  
  Rectory Closed 
8:15 am Mass 
3:30 pm Faith & Light Team meeting  
  1301 W. 5th St. 
6:30 pm Mass 
7:00 pm RCIA MH 
7:00 pm Knights of Columbus General  
  Meeting  Library 
Wednesday, November 2  
5:30 pm Choir Practice 
7:00 pm PSR gym 
Thursday, November 3  
8:15 am Pray the rosary with HNS for   
   the poor souls in purgatory  
6:00 pm Stewardship  JH   
Friday, November 4 

5:00 pm Set up for Fall Festival gym 

Saturday, November 5 

9-2 pm the gym doors will be open for you to 

drop off your items for the Fall Festival and  

Before the 5:30 pm Mass the doors will be open 

to drop off you items for the Fall Festival 

Sunday, November 6 

9:00 am Fall Festival gym 

November 5 & 6 
 

Altar  Servers 

Saturday 5:30 pm M. Ortiz, B. Smith, B. Decker 

Sunday 8:00 am C. & B. Armstrong,  

   T. Maxson    

                 10:00 am Z. Heidenreich, M. Martinez, 

   L. Giesen 

                      Extraordinary Minister    

Saturday 5:30 pm S. Herrenbruck, N. Finley,  

     M. Gittinger   

Sunday 8:00 am D. Lopez, L. Payne, 

                    A. Vowell   

                  10:00 am J. McAskill, M. Roberts,  

     J. Patrzykont    

       Lector/Rosary Leader 

Saturday 5:30 pm Z. Lowrance/ 

     N. Walterscheid 

Sunday 8:00 am Children/K. Vannoster 

                 10:00 am Children/S. Rinkenbaugh 

Offertory                         

Saturday  5:30 pm Stan Herrenbruck Family  

Sunday 8:00 am Children     

                 10:00 am    Children 

Greeters/Ushers for the month of November 

5:30 pm    R. Banowetz, P. Benning, C. Jackson,  
                P. Santagata 
8:00 am    D. & C. Barnes, M. Davis, M. Hobbs 

10:00 am  B. Drum, J. Hendrix, J. Marnell, J. Wishall 

 

Readings for the Week of October 30, 2016 

Sunday: Wis 11:22--12:2/Ps 145: 1-2, 8-11, 13-

 14/2 Thes 1:11--2:2/Lk 19:1-10 

Monday: Phil 2:1-4/Ps 131:1-3/Lk 14:12-14 

Tuesday: Rv 7:2-4, 9-14/Ps 24:1-6/1 Jn 3:1-3/ 

 Mt 5:1-12a 

Wednesday: Wis 3:1-9/Ps 23:1-6/Rom 5:5-11 

Thursday: Phil 3:3-8a/Ps 105:2-7/Lk 15:1-10 

Friday: Phil 3:17--4:1/Ps 122:1-5/Lk 16:1-8 

Saturday: Phil 4:10-19/Ps 112:1-2, 5-6, 8-9/ 

 Lk 16:9-15 

Las lecturas de la semana del 30 de octubre de 

2016 

Domingo: Sab 11, 22--12, 2/Sal 145, 1-2. 8-11.  

 13-14/2 Tes 1, 11--2, 2/Lc 19, 1-10 

Lunes: Flp 2, 1-4/Sal 131, 1-3/Lc 14, 12-14 

Martes: Ap 7, 2-4. 9-14/Sal 24, 1-6/1 Jn 3, 1-3/ 

 Mt 5, 1-12 

Miércoles: Sab 3, 1-9/Sal 23, 1-6/Rom 5, 5-11  

Jueves: Flp 3, 3-8/Sal 105, 2-7/Lc 15, 1-10 

Viernes: Flp 3, 17--4, 1/Sal 122, 1-5/Lc 16, 1-8 

Sábado: Flp 4, 10-19/Sal 112, 1-2. 5-6. 8-9/ 

 Lc 16, 9-15  


